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       THIS IS A PHOTO OF ALL 17 OF THE FAMILY TAKEN LAST CHRISTMAS
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WITH A GROUP OF FRIENDS IN IQUIQUE                ONE OF OUR WOMEN IN ACTION GROUP
IN HUMBERSTONE, THE OLD                      RECEIVES A GOOSE FROM HER
BRITISH SALITRE MINE.                               SECRET FRIEND FOR CHRISTMAS!         


19-12 2009                                                     CASILLA 23,
                                                                          TEMUCO,

                                                                              CHILE, SOUTH AMERICA.

DEAR FRIENDS,

                              GREETINGS IN THE NAME OF JESUS, TRUSTING YOUR CELEBATRATION OF THE BIRTH OF JESUS, WILL BE JOY-FULL AND PEACE-FULL.

HERE I SEND PHOTOS: ONE IS OF ALL THE FAMILY EXCEPT ME, I TOOK IT.

AND IN MID-JANUARY THERE SHOULD BE 2 MORE, ELIZABETH IS EXPECTING TWINS.

IN OCTOBER I WENT TO IQUIQUE WITH A GROUP OF 6 FRIENDS. THERE IS A PLAN IN CHILE WHEREBY SENIOR CITIZENS CAN HAVE HOLIDAYS IN DIFFERENT PLACES AT LOW COST OUT OF SEASON, WHICH MAINTAINS
THE TOURIST TRADE IN BUSINESS ALL THE YEAR. AND THERE ARE SO MANY BEAUTIFUL PLACES IN CHILE THAT I´VE NEVER VISITED.  IMAGINE MY SURPRISE WHEN ON THE WAY 17 OTHERS WERE ADDED TO OUR GROUP. THEY WERE FROM CARAHUE WHERE WE HAD WORKED 38-41 YEARS AGO AND MANY OF THEM WERE OLD AQUAINTANCES: 7 MEMBERS OF THE FLOODY FAMILY, AND SOÑIA, THE OTHER NURSE WITH WHOM I WORKED IN CARAHUE!
THE OTHER PHOTO WAS TAKEN AT OUR CHURCH ‘WOMEN IN ACTION’GROUP LAST SATURDAY WHERE WE SHARE A GIFT FOR A SECRET FRIEND.  WE PUT ALL THE NAMES IN A BAG AND EACH TAKES A NAME AND GIVES A GIFT TO THE NAME CHOSEN.  IT MAKES CHRISTMAS MORE ECONOMICAL; OUR FAMILY GIVES IN THE SAME WAY!  THE OLDEST IN THE GROUP, LUCY, WHO IS 89, GAVE A GOOSE TO HER SECRET FRIEND!

THE JOKE WAS THAT THE GOOSE GOT FREE, SO WE WERE ALL CHASING AFTER THE GOOSE TO CAPTURE IT, WHICH THE DAUGHTER OF MARTA, THE NEW OWNER, WAS ABLE TO DO.  SHE TOOK THE PHOTO, AND THE GOOSE WAS TAKEN TO ITS NEW HOME! 
ALBERTO AND I ARE WELL, I PLAN TO GO TO PUERTO VARAS FOR MY 6- MONTHLY MEDICAL VISIT ON 22 DEC. AND RETURN 24 DEC. IN TIME FOR OUR CAROL SERVICE.  WE WILL BE SPENDING CHRISTMAS AT HOME THIS YEAR, PARTICIPATING IN THE CHURCH’S ACTIVITIES. WE EXPECT VISITS FROM THE CHILDREN AND GRANDCHILDREN DURING THE LONG SUMMER HOLIDAY, AND OBVIOUSLY WE WILL BE VISITING PUERTO MONTT FOR THE BIRTH OF THE TWINS: ONE IS FEMALE AND THE OTHER IS MALE.
THIS COMES WITH OUR LOVE AND PRAYERS, THAT YOU MAY PROCLAIM THE LOVE OF JESUS TO THOSE WITH WHOM THE LORD PUTS YOU IN CONTACT.

   
     

WE WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND A FRUITFUL NEW YEAR 
                                   IN GOD’S SERVICE
         ALBERTO AND JANET MENA              
